
CITY OF BANNING
STAFF REPORT

 

TO: CITY COUNCIL

FROM: Douglas Schulze, City Manager

PREPARED BY: Laurie Sampson, Assistant City Manager
Todd Hopkins, CALFIRE Division Chief

MEETING DATE: January 14, 2025

SUBJECT: Receive and File Fire Protection Services Statistics for the Month of
November 2024

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:
Receive and file.

BACKGROUND:
City Council has requested CalFire’s Riverside County Division, which provides fire protection services in
the City of Banning, provide specific reports to the public and City Council on a monthly basis.

JUSTIFICATION:
Many fire and EMS departments store and analyze statistical data, which can provide a detailed analysis
of the types of responses their organization is called to assist. This information is critical to elevating the
level of service provided by the fire department.

FISCAL IMPACT:
None

ALTERNATIVES:
Providing statistics keeps the Council, staff, and residents apprised of current fire and paramedic
activities. If the statistics are not presented to the Council on a regular basis, then they should be
provided on another platform.

BUDGETED?:
No

CONTRACT/AGREEMENT:
No

ATTACHMENTS:
1. Fire Statistics November 2024.pdf

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3045840/Fire_Statistics_November_2024.pdf
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